
 

Urgent items due to be 
considered by Council Cabinet 

 

Every month, the Council publishes a Forward Plan to indicate the key decisions that the 
Council Cabinet is likely to take in the months ahead. 
 
The following decision need to be taken urgently in order that they can be implemented 
as quickly as possible.  For this reason Council Cabinet is likely to consider it at a meeting 
on 12 April 2023.  It was not included on the Forward Plan.   
 
The item is detailed below 
 
Item Reason for non-inclusion on the Forward Plan 

Social Housing Decarbonisation Fund – 
Authorisation to bid for Wave 2.1 
funding 

The reason for urgency is that the bid needs to be submitted 
to the Department of Business, Energy, and Industrial 
Strategy (BEIS) before the next scheduled meeting of Council 
Cabinet.  Any delay in submission would result in the 
deadline being missed and a loss of funding which would 
enable tenants living in 143 Council properties the benefit of 
significant energy costs savings by the installation of external 
solid wall insultation to improve heating retention and 
reduce electricity costs. 
 

 
 


